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What a fantastic, action packed half term 

we have had, topped off with leavers 

events and summer party. 

This half term we have continued looking 
at growth and recorded how much the 
children have grown over the term - no 
wonder they are always needing new 
clothes! We have been lucky enough to 
receive a grant from the Haddenham Beer 

Festival, and bought a brilliant new covered play hut for 
outside, it has been a garden centre, beach and currently a 
home corner (here it is before the utilities 
arrived). We have continued to have regular 
visits from Rugby Tots, and are delighted to 
hear many of you have joined his weekly 
classes. We have had plenty of water play in 
an effort to cool down, and enjoyed picnics 
on the patio in the nice weather. We have enjoyed arts and 
crafts, singing, stories, yoga, games and even learnt the 
Macarena. The school leavers have had regular transition visits 
to the two village schools, and we have loved watching them 
meet their new teachers and explore the space in readiness for 
September. We would like to thank you all for your support 
over the last year, as we now sign off for a well-deserved 
summer 
break. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A massive  

thank you 
Thank you all so much 

for the kind words, cards 

and gifts you have 

brought into CHUF. As 

always, we want to 

express how 

overwhelmed we are by 

your generosity and 

kindness. It means so 

much to know that you 

appreciate all our effort, 

and can see how much 

we love and care for the 

CHUF children. 

We look forward to 

seeing all our returning 

children from the 8th 

September, and for those 

heading off elsewhere 

and especially the 

children off the 'big 

school' in September. We 

know you will all be 

amazing and we look 

forward to hearing how 

you are getting on. 

Have a great summer 

holiday! 

Staff at CHUF: Kasia Kowalska - Manager, Designated Safeguarding Lead, SENCO. 

Naomi Foreman-Peck - Administrator. 

Haddenham: Sarah Wassall - Supervisor, Fiona Distin - Deputy Supervisor, Sara Heap, Catherine Dale, Carly Carroll, Lois Dzichauya, Lynne Palmer, and Jess Skiller. 

Chearsley: Karen Elder - Supervisor, Lauren Godfrey - Deputy Supervisor, Donna Eldred - SENCO, Debbie Turvey, Lauren Rowe, Laura Eggleston (Mat 

leave), Kathy Marshall, and Claire Tombs-Gallagher. 
 

 

mailto:info@chufpreschool.co.uk

